This holiday season the TPEF is working
to close the digital divide in the Trenton Public Schools.

We invite you to make a donation today.

For every $275.00 raised, we will be able to fund
ONE REPLACEMENT CHROMEBOOK
and provide access to the
INTERNET FOR ONE TRENTON PUBLIC SCHOOL STUDENT.

DONATE NOW

You can make a difference with your tax-deductible donation.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GIFT
AND WE WISH YOU A SAFE AND HAPPY HOLIDAY!

For more information visit tpef.org and check us out on Facebook.
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